1082 Fairview Avenue Apt I 7

Bowling Green, Ohio 43402

May 19, 2010

Ellyn A. Wrzeski
Superintendent of Woodstock Schools

227 W. Judd Street

Woodstock, IL 60098

Dear Ms. Wrzeski: 

Having recently completed my student teaching experience in the Language Arts department at Bowling Green High School in Bowling Green, Ohio, I was interested by your advertisement for an English teacher in the Woodstock North High School. Your dedication to effective teaching and the diversity of your district inspired my passion for education.   

I recently graduated from Bowling Green State University with licensure in Integrated Language Arts for Adolescents/Young Adults. As highlighted in the enclosed resume, my academic achievements, related teaching experience, and volunteer activities demonstrate that I am prepared to embark on a rewarding English teaching career. Educating students and assisting them with their reading and writing skills prepares them to readily communicate effectively with the school community, including parents, teachers, administrators, and community agencies. My student teaching evaluations speak to my abilities in that area. My additional coursework afforded the opportunity to engage in practicum experiences with students in high and low achieving classrooms with students of all types of backgrounds and skill levels. As a Dean’s List student, I am dedicated, empathetic, hardworking, passionate, and strive for high academic standards. Bowling Green has provided me a well-rounded experience and I believe I have taken advantage of all available opportunities to grow as an educator. 

Additionally, I look forward to the opportunity to discuss my qualifications for the English teaching position at Woodstock North High School with you. I can be reached at (419) 367-9055 or at jilians@bgsu.edu. Thank you for your time and consideration in reviewing my materials.

Sincerely, 

Jilian Stefango

